

School of Outdoor Recreation,
Parks and Tourism
t: (807) 343-8377
e: mejohnst@lakeheadu.ca

Dec 5, 2019

Dr. Elizabeth Birmingham, Dean Faculty of Social Sciences & Humanities

Dear Dr. Birmingham:

The School of Outdoor Recreation, Parks & Tourism is recommending the appointment of Dr. Mike Walton as an External Adjunct Professor. Dr. Walton wishes to contribute to the work of the School through active involvement in undergraduate and graduate programs and thesis committee participation. He has provided a resume that describes his professional experience and academic contributions.

Sincerely,

Dr. Margaret Johnston, Acting Director,

School of Outdoor Recreation Parks and Tourism;